
 

You can reach us easily at:  

ttenelsh@plymouthchristian.us and 

kvantzelfde@plymouthchristian.us 

 

 

 
As God enables- -growing in knowledge, striving for wisdom, learning to serve-  
for His glory! 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are looking forward with anticipation to our Mackinac Island trip on May 21. Details are 

outlined on a separate paper. If parents desire to come along, the approximate cost for the day would be 

about $50.00.  Parents will be driving together in their own vehicles, carpooling, if possible.  

If all goes according to plan, we are desirous to have our Graduation at the HS building, to 

accommodate more people. This should allow a “normal” amount of invitees per student. If anything 

changes, we will let you know immediately!  

 

  
Mr. TenElshof and Miss Van’t Zelfde 

 

Bible:  Paul’s Missionary Trips 

 

Math:  Ratios; Proportions; Percents 

 

Science: Matter and Energy 

 

English: Writing! 

 

History: WWII, continued. 

 

Reading: Novel Units 

 

Spelling: No more spelling tests! 

P.E.:    Softball continues! 

May 19 Chapel; Old Fashioned Day 

May 20 6th grade only Hot Lunch as make 

up for Friday’s field trip! 

May 21 6th grade trip to Mackinac Island 

May 21 Hot Lunch 

May 25  Field Day 

May 27 Hayride 

May 31 Memorial Day, no school 

June 2 6th grade graduation 9am-11am 

June 3 Last ½ day of school 

June 3 School Picnic 

 

May 

 18: Acts 26: 29 

 25: 2 Timothy 4: 7, 8 
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